Dear MBA aspirant,

Due to the strike called by congress on 26th June, 15, the Ravenshaw Business School
Entrance is postponed from 26th June,15 to 27th June, 15.

The reporting time is 8.30 am (27th June, 15) at Ravenshaw Business School, Ravenshaw
University, Cuttack.

Sd/-

Dr. Sajeet Pradhan
Ravenshaw Business School
Ravenshaw University



